



🖢 eNewsletter: Friday 21st June 2019

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Salopian Week and Speech Day

We look forward to welcoming you to Speech Day next Saturday and to as many of the Salopian Week events as you are able to attend - and we hope for a dry and sunny we

Details of many of the events taking place during Salopian Week are included under 'Forthcoming Events' below. The full Salopian Week programme is available to view on the website: Salopian Week and Speech Day 2019.

Inter-House Athletics Tournament at the London Road Sports Centre, SY2 6PT - 1.00pm on Wednesday 26th June

reminder that all parents and friends are very welcome to come and watch the Inter-House Athletics Tournament on Wednesday 26th June. It takes place on the athletics track at the Shrewsbury College of Art and Technology, London Road. Please use the car park at Shrewsbury Cricket Club, just a little further down London Road on the opposite side (postcode SY2 6PT for those using satnay). The venue itself will have no parking availability.

ment 2019. (In an effort to avoid paper The programme can be downloaded via the following link;

Inter-House Athletics Tourna wastage, only a limited number of printed copies will be available on the day.)

Salopian Week Play 'A Matter of Life and Death' - a few tickets left

Not surprisingly, tickets for 'A Matter of Life and Death', have been selling fast. Performances on Thursday 27th and Friday 28th June are almost sold out, but there are still a few tickets left for the first performance on Wednesday 26th, which starts at 7.30pm.

Tickets are free but must be reserved in advance via

w school. The running time is 1 hour 10 mins and it is suitable for all ages.

Latest News



Shrewsbury School joins the BSA's 'Boarding Orchard'

To mark National Boarding Week, we were delighted to welcome Robin Fletcher, CEO of The Boarding Schools' Association on 20th June to plant a cherry tree in front of the Main School Building.



It all started on a very cold, dark and wet Thursday morning at 4.15 am... Thank you to George Stanford-Davies for his account of the Third Form Battlefields Tour.



English Schools Track Field Championships selection

Congratulations to Tom Jackson (R L6), who has been selected to represe Shropshire at the English Schools Track and Field Championships - an impressive achievement.



Shrewsbury High Education Week

This week, Fifth and Sixth Formers took part in a cornucopia of university-related events.



Charlotte qualifies for

Congratulations to Charlotte Hollinshead (G 5), who has achieved her dream of qualifying to compete at the Horse of the Year Show.

Read More



ols and Universities Association (SUPA) onal Championships

Two teams represented Shrewsbury at the Senior Schools National Championships this year at the prestigious setting of the Black Bears Polo Club near Henley in Oxfordshire.

Read More



er Organ Recitals

This year's Summer Organ Recitals have blasted off with suitable fanfare, fizz and a fond farewell.

Read More



Athletics: Mason Trophy

Despite competing in torrential rain, the Salopian athletes representing Shropshire at the Mason Trophy (the Regional Athletics Finals) in Birmingham last Saturday were on top form.

Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calenda

No Events added to the Newsletter